
  NEWSLETTER 13th October 2023 

This week we have celebrated  
Harvest Festival where our children have  

performed readings, songs and dances for the 
school and Reception children's families. 

Reception also had a ‘stay and play ‘after their  
wonderful performance. 

Harvest Festival 





  Year 1 Art 
Year 1 have been exploring mark making and  

different types of lines and patterns. 



  Year 4 Art 

Year 4 have been using different techniques in 
Art this week to explore perspective. 



  Year 4 English 

This week Year 4 have been learning about speech 
bubbles and writing using inverted commas. 

 

 

 



Awards—Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 

This week our class  
winners are  

Year 4.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Lacey from Year 4.      
Our Phonics star pupil is  
Dolphus from Year 3. 

                               



 
 
 
• 17th/18th October—Parents evening.  
• 17th October Year 2 to Safety Central. 
• 19th October Year 6 to Safety Central. 

 
• School closes on Wednesday 25th October at  
      normal time and re opens on Monday 6th November. 

 

Please see the link for this weeks Wednesday Word below.  

 

 https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/invitation?pid=MTA101634&v=106.8  
 

Wednesday 11th October 2023 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/invitation?pid=MTA101634&v=106.8
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/invitation?pid=MTA101634&v=106.8


PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

Data Collection and Permission forms 
Please ensure that you return these to school. Even if there are 
no changes to be made on the Data sheets can you please sign, 
date and return it.  
 
Dolce—School Grid lunch accounts 
Please ensure that your account is up to date if you are  
intending to order a hot lunch as the system will block the order 
if the account is in high arrears. 
 
Leaflets from sports, dance and drama clubs 
We are often asked to pass on leaflets from external clubs. We 
do this to help support the local community but they are not af-
filiated with or endorsed by the school. 
 

It is lovely to see the children cy-
cling to school but can we just re-
mind everyone to dismount at the 
gate and walk their bikes down 
safely to avoid any accidents. 

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 


